
Who can take part?

Take part in research!
We want to understand what is important to disabled people in

Gloucestershire so we can help to make changes
 

You will need to fill out the survey on a computer
or on paper. We can help if you need it.
You can also take part in an interview or a group
meeting to tell us more.

If you are interested please contact us:

What will I have to do?

Anyone who is over 18, disabled and lives in
Gloucestershire. 
This includes people with long-term health
conditions, chronic illnesses, sensory
impairments, learning disabilities, autism etc.
 

www.inclusiongloucestershire.org

email: research@inclusion-glos.org phone: 07517994765


